
 WORD OF GOD FELLOWSHIP, INC. 
Application for License Renewal 

 
 

EXHIBIT RE: LATE FILING 
 

 Due to administrative oversight, Word of God Fellowship, Inc. (“WOG”) inadvertently 
failed to file the instant license renewal application by the December 1, 2021 deadline. WOG 
apologizes for the oversight and will ensure that all deadlines are timely met in the future for this 
station. 
 
  
 
   
 


